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“PBID Monthly 
Meetings”

What: Board of Directors 
	    Meeting

When: 3rd Wednesday each 
	    month

Time: 9:00 am-10:00 am

Where: Mojave Water 
	     Agency

22450 Headquarters Dr., 
Apple Valley, CA. 92307

Please join us and be 
sure to always check our 
website for changes at www.
applevalleyvillage.com. 

Check Us Out Online
Visit us at

www.applevalleyvillage.com 
for more information on 
the Business and Property 

Improvement District 
including pictures and 

updates.

Follow us on Facebook 
and Twitter.

@applevalleyvillage

	 Your PBID Board Members are hoping 
everyone is staying cool and hydrated 
during this hot summer. In case you missed 
it, the Village PBID hosted a fantastic 
Street Fair over Father’s Day weekend 
in June. There were numerous vendors 
and merchants enjoying the weather 
and experiencing everything the Street 
Fair had to offer, including the cool car 

show. Don’t worry if you missed it because the PBID will be 
putting on another Street Fair later this year. If you are looking 
to be a vendor, be sure to have your application submitted 
on time because spaces fill up quick!  The Apple Valley Police 
Department has continued to work with the PBID Board to 
ensure the safety within the Village. The police department 
administered a sweep within the Village during the month of 
May to help protect consumers and businesses alike.  Mark your 
calendars, September 29, 2018, will be the date of the Annual 
Happy Trails Parade put on by the Village PBID. Applications 
are available now on our website at www.applevalleyvillage.com. 
See you all there!   



Town Takes First Steps in Village Accessibility Project
	 Commuters and residents will soon have improved 
access to Apple Valley’s historic downtown district after the Town 
of Apple Valley reconstructs John Glenn Road. At the June 12 
meeting, the Town Council approved a solicitation for bids to 
pave the street, and install curb, gutter, and sidewalk along the 
east side of the road. 
	 A cooperative effort between the Town of Apple Valley 
and the Village Property and Business Improvement District 
(PBID), the Apple Valley Village Accessibility Project will allow 
the Town to accept the private road into the Town’s street system 
and provide maintenance. 
	 The PBID pledged $250,000 to pave and reconstruct the 
road with the Town matching $250,000 in Local Transportation 
Funds for curb, gutter and sidewalk - creating an ADA accessible 
path to Outer Highway 18 South from Navajo, along Powhatan 
and John Glenn Roads by the end of 2018. 
	 “We are connecting people to services,” said Mayor 
Art Bishop. “It will be much easier for cars and pedestrians to 
get to places like the Apple Valley Post Office, James Woody 
Community Park, the Victor Valley Transit Authority Bus Transfer 
Station on Quinnault Road and, of course, the Village Business 
District.” 
	 For more information regarding the Apple Valley Village 
Accessibility Project, visit www.applevalley.org or call 
760-240-7000 x7530. For information regarding the 
Village Business District and upcoming events, visit 
www.AppleValleyVillage.com

Please help us get the word out on the upcoming Happy 
Trails Parade and Street Fair. Share, tweet, like, post.... you 
can even phone a friend. In addition we have included a 
parade flyer with the news letter that you can hang up in 
your business. With your help and support we know this 
year’s Parade will be another success!

We need your help!



Business Spotlight
Hitt Plumbing

“Well, Hitt Plumbing was started in 1964 by my dad. I took over in ‘77 which brought in the second 
generation. Today, all of my kids work here...so that makes three generations. We are one of the oldest 
plumbing businesses in the high desert and to this day we are still the original owners.

The population has gone up like crazy. In response to that, our service and repair is very strong. We do close 
to 30 or 40 service calls a day. Helping people, y’know? 

Starting out, most of the business dealt with new construction. As the new homes aged and began requiring 
our services, the business really just grew from there. We have been through some pretty tough times over the 
years when the economy has tanked, but we’re still here.

I’m very involved in the local community and events like the Village Street Fairs and Happy Trails Parade. I 
like to take care of the kids here in the community. Boy Scouts, the Sunset Hills Children’s Foundation, Little 
League...if it’s for the kids, that’s where our money goes.”

-Chris Hitt, Hitt Plumbing

13609 Hitt Rd  
Apple Valley, CA 92308 
(760) 247-7474



Classic cars enter for free
Cash Prize for Classic Cars!

1st Place: $100 | 2nd Place: $75 | 3rd Place: $50
Pre - Registration and Day OF 

event entries are accepted (Car Show Only)

Saturday, September 29, 2018
Parade at 10:00AM

Parade Route between Central & Pawnee on Outer Hwy 18
Sign ups July 16, 2018 through September 21, 2018

Street Fair and Car Show 9am - 2pm
Taking Vendor Applications Now!

For more information and Applications Visit
www.applevalleyvillage.com or Pickup an 

application at the Town of Apple Valley’s 
Town Hall Park & Rec Department

14955 Dale Evans Pkwy, Apple Valley, CA 92307
(760) 240-7880

Sponsor Packages Available!
www.applevalleyvillage.com 

Happy Trails
Parade & Street Fair


